
 

CASA of Lincoln County  
Receives New Resource  
Thanks to Support from the  
LOR Foundation 
 
CASA of Lincoln County, has recently received a significant boost in its 
efforts to support local youth. Thanks to the generous support of the 
LOR Foundation, CASA of Lincoln County now has a new vehicle to aid 
in their vital work. 

 
The LOR Foundation, known for its commitment to enhancing the quality 
of life in rural communities, provided the funding necessary for CASA of 
Lincoln County to acquire this much-needed vehicle. This new resource 
will enable the CASA team to travel more efficiently across the county, 
ensuring that they can meet with children and families, and provide the 
consistent support that is crucial for the well-being of the children they 
serve. 
 
This new cruiser will not only enhance the operational capabilities of 
CASA of Lincoln County but also symbolize the community’s commit-
ment to protecting and advocating for its most vulnerable members. With 
the added mobility, CASA of Lincoln County can continue to ensure that 
every child’s voice is heard and that they receive the care and support 
they need to thrive. 
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